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Please retain the current requirement for voters to provide proof of identity before casting their
vote.

This requirement is wide,y accepted by the community, and is needed to ensure the INTEGRITY OF
THE ELECTORAL SYSTEM by minimising the possibility of voter fraud.

I feel if the Democracy right to vote is denied through the voters loosing the opportunity to vote
because of voter identity fraud could well lead to anarchy.

Ms Deborah Kaye White

Griffin Qld 4503
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